Continued from cover...

I will approach this challenge with the same dedication as past challenges and I am certain there will be tangible benefits not only to myself and the profession, but to the end user of our product and expertise.

It has been and will continue to be our philosophy at Meehan & Goodin that an educated and evolving profession will best serve the interests and goals of our individual clients and the public in general. It is this philosophy that has led the principals and staff of Meehan & Goodin to dedicate themselves to the continued improvement of our professions in general and ourselves as individuals and we hope that this dedication has been and will continue to be a benefit to you as well.

After Hours...



Patrick Dahn, featured in the Winter Newsletter as one of the student children of Meehan & Goodin, has been awarded the Joseph Doyle Award for Personal Essays for non-fiction by the University of Hartford for an essay about growing up with dogs and frogs. Patrick's reading of the award-winning essay not only impressed the panel of judges but

entertained the assembled crowd at the Awards Ceremony. The essav will be published in the Fall edition of Aerie, the University of Hartford Literary Journal.

After having spent several weeks on the survey crew here at Meehan & Goodin, Patrick has left for a six week Japanese Language Program at Konan University in Kobe, Japan.

387 North Main Street Manchester, CT 06040 Phone: (860) 643-2520 Facsimile: (860) 649-880

Engineers -Meehan Surveyors, P.C Qo Goodin

Meehan & Goodin

Engineers - Surveyors, P.C.

Summer 2004 Newsletter

Robert Dahn Elected...



Robert Dahn, Principal Surveyor at Meehan & Goodin, has been elected the Area One Director of the National Society of Professional Surveyors. The NSPS is the recognized organization representing the surveying profession in the North America. Area One, one of ten districts across the United States and Canada, includes the New England States, the Maritime Provinces and Quebec.

Dear Friends.

Over the last twenty years I have served the Connecticut Association of Land Surveyors as a director, an executive officer, president and legislative liaison. Each of these experiences has afforded the opportunity for personal and professional growth and so it was without hesitation that I accepted the honor and privilege of running for election to the Board of Directors of the NSPS.

How Can We Help You Today?

- Site Planning
- Civil Engineering
- Land Surveying
- Permitting
- Richard Meehan, PLS
- ♦ Marc Goodin, PE
- ♦ E. Russell Johnston III, PE
- ♦ Robert E. Dahn, PLS
- Vernon S. Reed, Jr., PLS

Call us to see how we can assist you on your next project. (860) 643-2520

On The Web...



To learn more about our firm, visit us at our Website www.meehangoodin.com

Land Use Development Seminars...



We offer free seminars on land use evaluation, development and planning, as well as on the latest survey standards and codes.

Call Richard Meehan for more information about

how to set up a seminar for your group at your location.

On the Boards... Business Expansion



Some businesses refuse to remain static. After outgrowing their original site and two expansions, we moved the **Wininger School of Gymnastics** into their "new" facility in 1996. The current plan is to add more floor area to accommodate a growing student population and additional parking and drop-off space for parents and staff. All this will be accomplished with less than 50% hardscape surface and preserving an existing 60-foot wide hardwood buffer along a sensitive residential boundary.

The Water's Edge... Spillway Elevation Determinations



We recently completed surveys for the **Connecticut DEP** at two state owned lakes to determine the relation between the historical

normal water surface elevations and the present day spillway and water surface elevations. The interesting project involved

field surveys as well as a comprehensive review of historical records of the dams, construction drawings and land transfer deeds.



Approved... Dunkin' Donuts



Our newest client, ICA Donuts, LLC has gained approvals for their proposed 2565 square foot full-service shop on Route 6 in Columbia. Travelers will be able to sit and relax in a patron seating area while busy commuters can use the convenient and discreet drive-through service lane to pick up their treats and be on their way.

Meehan & Goodin provided site studies, surveys, engineering design and regulatory permitting. The Grand Opening will occur soon.

Open for Business... Golfer's Warehouse



Great news for golfers! **Winstanley Enterprises** has completed renovations and recently relocated The Golfer's Warehouse to a new 46,000+ square foot building on Brainard Road in Hartford. As a result of our planning, design and permitting efforts, there will now be plenty of parking for players and customers as they hone their skills at the expanded instruction and club fitting areas or shop for the latest products in golf design and fashion.